
 
 
 

I OPPOSE [SB 629]. 

Senator Lieber and Representative Nelson present [SB 629] but fail miserably in educating the voters to what 

service(s)  the  Oregon State Hospital Advisory Board provides. 

 

There are serious issues concerning the composition of the aforementioned 'Board."  Members are 'political 

appointees' and may not have  the experience and or education to make and give competent medical management 

advice.  Plus, there is always the Doctrine of "Conflicts of Interests" the political appointees may bring along with 

their appointment to the Board. 

 

[SB 629] also does not discuss the actual cost, in taxpayer dollars, required to support the Oregon State Hospital 

Advisory Board. 

 

Modifying a "Board's membership" without providing the information previously discussed, dooms [SB 629]. 

 

Should  the Oregon State Hospital Advisory Board be dissolved? 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs...Throw [SB 629] to the dogs. 
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